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Report of the Meeting 

FVWDB Board of Directors 
2 pm Thursday, March 20, 2025 

Fox Valley Technical College (Classroom 104),  
Public Safety Training Center, W6400 Cty Rd BB, Appleton WI 

 
 
Members Present: Chair Laura Biehn, Secretary Sarah Pantol, Immediate Past Chair Brian Kaminske, Dustin 
Delsman, Amy Groshek, Jason Hendricks, Josh Kilgas, Jennifer Marks, Kari Meixl, Jeff Mikorski, Debra Warga and 
Craig Wehner.  
 
Members Excused: Vice Chair Dale Walker, Treasurer Jo Ann Hall, Tony Beregszazi, Brad Grant, Russ Haase, Aimee 
Hostettler, Larry Lautenschlager, Jose Martinez, Melina Roeder, Shannon Seaman, Christina Stelter, and Chelsea 
Stindt. 
 
Others Present: Harley Reabe – Green Lake County and WDA4 County Consortium Member, Professor Kevin 
McGee – University of Wisconsin-Oshkosh, and Anthony Snyder – FVWDB. 
 
We did not achieve quorum, so were unable to conduct formal business. However, we did discuss activities of the 
Strategic Programs Committee and the Finance & Personnel Committee.  Economist and Author Professor McGee 
presented his perspectives on the historical impacts of trade wars and tariffs and answered questions.  
 
At 3:30 pm, John Sorenson, Dean of the Fox Valley Technical College’s Public Safety Training Center led the 
attendees to a demonstration of police officer shooting training and a tour of the training center.  
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The Fox Valley Workforce Development Board is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a disability and need 

assistance with this information, please dial 7-1-1 for Wisconsin Relay Service or at 800-947-3529. At no cost, you may request information 

in an alternate format, including language assistance or translation information to your preferred language by contacting us at (920) 594-

3655. 

 


